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Sherwood Davies, M.P.H., P.E. '

Director
Bureau of Radiological Health
State of New York Department of Health
Office of Public Health
Tower Building, Rockefeller Empire State Plaza
Albany, N.Y. 12237

.

Dear Mr. Davies:

Thank you for your letter of October 9,1979 concerning the NRR site visit
program.

Some changes are being made in-house on this matter and I will get back to
you as soon as we find out what actions will be made to improve them.

Sincerely,

h -

Robert G. Ryan, Director
Office of State Programs

1435 012

.

7911290 *[f


